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BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 

 
CURRENT PLANNING APPLICATION 

 
The following Planning Application has been received by the Building and Development 
Control Committee.  Any person may inspect the plans in the States Planning Office, 
Island Hall as from Friday 17th August 2018. 

 

REF NO NAME OF 
APPLICANT 

LOCATION DESCRIPTION 

PA/2018/088 Mrs G M Jackson 45 High Street Replace timber window and door 
with uPVC heritage style  

 
ANY PERSON WISHING TO MAKE REPRESENTATIONS ABOUT A PARTICULAR 
APPLICATION SHOULD SUBMIT THEM IN WRITING (OR BY EMAIL) TO THE PLANNING 
OFFICE, STATES OF ALDERNEY, BY THURSDAY 6th SEPTEMBER 2018. ANY 
REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE PROCESSED. 
 
Letters (or emails) of representation should be about the proposed development and 
not about the applicant.  Please note that letters (and emails) of representation are not 
treated as confidential by the Committee, and will be disclosed to the applicant. 

 
 

16th August 2018 
 

Sam Osborne 
Acting Planning Officer 

For and on behalf of the Building and Development Control Committee 
Sam.Osborne@gov.gg 

Tel. 01481 820031 
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Notice  

 
The Alderney Road Traffic and Public Highways Ordinance, 1966 

(Overhanging vegetation on public highways) 
 

Section 30 (1) of the above ordinance refers to overhanging vegetation on public 
highways so as to endanger pedestrians or obstruct vehicles (or interfere with the view 
of drivers).  
 
All residents/homeowners are asked to please ensure that there is no vegetation from 
their property overhanging the road and to take immediate measures for its removal if it 
exists, especially now that it is the busy season and there are more visitors on island. 
Failure to do so is an offence and could lead to prosecution. 
 
 

A Bray 
Technical Services Officer 

States of Alderney 
 

250065 

 

Notice 
 

The Noxious Weeds Law (Amendment) (Alderney) Ordinance 2003 
 
In November 2003 the States passed the above Ordinance which reduced the Schedule 
under the Noxious Weeds Law (Loi Relative aux Mauvais Herbes 1933) to one species, 
namely Common Ragwort. 
 
The aim was to target this one specific weed and bring it under control. 
 
All owners and tenants of land are requested to take action to remove as soon as 
possible any Ragwort found on their land.  Failure to do so is an offence and could lead 
to prosecution under the Law. 
 

A Bray 
Technical Services Officer 

States of Alderney 
 

250066 

 

 


